
Sandon School Homework Guidelines 2019-2020 
 
Reading is incredibly important and your child should have daily exposure to books – this can be them reading to you or you reading to them. Children will 
have opportunities to read with adults at school and will have the opportunity to quiz on AR books most days, not every single day.  
 
Fluency in Maths comes from regular number work. It would be incredibly beneficial to your child/children if you could practise number facts e.g. (how can 
you make 10 by adding two numbers?) with them. 
Multiplication and its inverse, division are the keys to many aspects of maths.  
It is essential that children know their multiplication tables therefore from Year 2 they need to be practising and applying these regularly. 
Order of introduction of multiplication tables: 
Year 2 – 2, 5, 10 
Year 3 – 3, 4, 8 
Year 4 – 6, 7, 9, 11, 12 
Year 5 & 6  - revision and use of all multiplication tables. 

 

 Reading (daily) 
 
This refers to your child 
reading to you or as they 
mature themself 

Number facts/ multiplication 
(3 x per week) 

Spelling - weekly 
Year group specific spellings 
can be found on the school 
website. 
 

English/Maths 

Reception 10 minutes   The school website provides 
details of a range of activities 
you can do with your child at 
home. 

Year 1 15 minutes 10 minutes 
 

All children will receive 
spellings to work on 
throughout the year.  
 
Children will not have 
spelling tests; we will assess 
the spelling of key words 
through writing. 

Year 2 20 minutes 

Year 3 25 minutes 

Year 4 

Year 5 30 minutes 

Year 6 From 24.2.20 the children 
will receive SATs revision 
tasks. 

 
Teachers may from time-to-time set topic related or project homework. 


